From:

Sent: 13 February 2020 16:30

To: SARguidance

Cc:

Subject: Consultation on draft revised Subject Access Request Guidance

External: This email originated outside the ICO.
To whom it may concern,

| appreciate that the SAR guidance consultation officially closed yesterday but | hope that you will still be able to
take into consideration a brief standalone comment about one aspect of the draft revised Subject Access Request
Guidance.

Our concern is about the issue of asking a requestor to provide additional details following a request being
made, with regard to the section entitled ‘Can we clarify the request?’ notably the paragraph at the top of page
24 and in particular the part of the sentence that states that “[t]he time limit is not paused whilst you wait for a
response.”

In our view, based on our experience over a number of years now dealing with SARs, the time for responding to an
SAR should keep running when there are outstanding questions with a requestor. In our experience, some
individuals, and in particular some commercial entities who are now making a business out of handling data subject
requests, fail to provide the relevant information when they make a request and seem to want to simply start the
clock running. If the ICO were to maintain its position in the final version of the revised guidance that the time-limit
is not paused we feel that the system would be open to abuse.

Thanking you in advance for considering this concern.

Kind regards,

Cordery

Lexis House

30 Farringdon Street
London, EC4A 4HH
United Kingdom

Desk

Mobile

www.corderycompliance.com
DX 1023 Chancery Lane



And now for the small print... This email is from Cordery Compliance Limited trading as Cordery, a company
registered in England and Wales with company number 07931532, whose registered office is 30 Farringdon Street,
London, EC4A 4HH, United Kingdom. It is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority of England
and Wales with SRA number 608187. VAT registration number: 730859520. Further information about the firm can
be found at www.corderycompliance.com The contents of this e-mail (including any attachments) are confidential
and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of its contents is strictly prohibited, and you should notify the sender immediately and then
delete it (including any attachments) from your system. Notice: the firm does not accept service by e-mail of court
proceedings, other processes or formal notices of any kind without specific prior written agreement.



